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I have looked over the new plans for Enfield. I have tried also to listen, too the two sides in this particular
situation and not take sides.

As time goes by having listened, I am not pleased with these plans at all involving the green belt.
If, this goes ahead some 820 acres of green belt will be gone, the building at Hadley Wood of 160 houses will
destroy the special character, of the area forever. Also building on huge amounts of farmland which has been

enjoyed, by generations of people.

Added to this, the possible building on around 6 acres of Firs Farm wetlands, WHO knows what areas are save
anymore.

Parks, farmlands, woodland, and beloved views will be lost forever, never too return.

I fully understand, the need for new and affordable housing, it goes without saying, we certainly do need them.
However it can’t be at the loss of the very thing that makes Enfield such a beautiful place to live.

I understand, your position fully and it’s not easy, but once this is built over, and literally destroyed, ask
yourself what is left?

I appreciate you, taking the time out of your busy day, to read this email.

I really hope, this can be resolved, I hope we can all meet together for the betterment of our beautiful Enfield



